
Dear Supervisor Williams,  

Please rescind the CCAO on September 14. Expansion of Cannibis cultivation is a terrible 

mistake in a time of severe drought, especially in light of the extremely careless 

environmental practices of so many of the growers. 
 

Your constituent, 

Steven Wood 
 

--  

Steven Wood Architect, AIA 

 


